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IMPORTANT OBSP CHANGES: Screening People with Breast 
(Chest) Implants and Improving Screening for Two-Spirit, 
Trans and Non-Binary People  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here for more information about the OBSP. To access the Overarching Policy for the Screening of 
Trans People in the Ontario Breast Screening Program and the Ontario Cervical Screening Program 
click here. 

Stay tuned for our upcoming webinar on October 18th to learn more about the changes to the 
OBSP. An invitation will soon be provided, or please contact info@TCcancerscreening.ca     

 

Questions? If you have any questions or if you would no longer like to receive the Cancer Screening Tip of the Month 
please email the Toronto Central Regional Cancer Program, Cancer Screening team: info@TCcancerscreening.ca 

 

 

 

https://www.cancercareontario.ca/en/cancer-care-ontario/programs/screening-programs/ontario-breast-obsp
https://www.cancercareontario.ca/en/guidelines-advice/types-of-cancer/61546
mailto:info@TCcancerscreening.ca
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